DELEGATION OF THE EUROPEAN UNION TO TURKEY



The Head of Delegation

Ankara, 25 April 2018
ARES (2018)2230946

Mr. Mustafa CENGIZ President Galatasaray Sports Club ISTANBUL Mustafa.cengiz@galatasaray.org

Dear Mr. Cengiz,

Please allow me to herewith express my gratefulness for your support and direct involvement during the events organized on April 16-18 for the Syrian children.

With your cooperation and the extraordinary efforts we were able to encourage solidarity for refugees and bring the refugee children some joy through sports which will help them overcome their traumas and perhaps set goals for themselves in the future.

I am grateful for the hospitality and the professionalism shown by Galatasaray Sports Club, extending my sincere thanks for your support and contributions, and looking forward to future cooperation.

Sincerely.

Christian Berger Ambassador

Head of the European Union Delegation to Turkey